
 

Ms. Karola Schorn

Federal Ministry for Food and Agriculture

Rochusstr. 1, D'53123 Bonn, Germany

Phone: (+49) 228 99 529 3527

Fax: (+49) 228 99 529 4262

Email: 714@bmel.bund.de and karola.schorn@bmel.bund.de

 

Subject: Phytosanitary requirements for importing some seed to I.R.Iran

 

Dear Ms. Karola Schorn

This letter is written following the request of an Iranian student to import some

genotypes of Milk thistle (Silybum marianum) for research projects; I would like to

inform you that for importing seeds of Milk thistle to I.R.Iran, only issuing a

phytosanitary certificate is necessary and inspection will be carried out by plant

quarantine officials at the customs entry points.

Plant Protection Organization of Iran avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Federal Ministry for Food and Agriculture of Germany of its highest consideration.

Best regards,

 

 

 
 

  

Maryam Jalili  Moghaddam 

Head of Plant Protection

Organization

Islamic Republic of Iran

Islamic Republic Of Iran
Ministry of Agriculture-Jahad
Plant Protection Organization
P.O. Box: 4568, Evin,Tabnak Ave.

Tehran, I.R. IRAN
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